
 

 

January 24, 2011 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Irwin and School Board, 

 

Mr. Russell and I are asking that the school board approve our High School graduation 

date to be Sunday, May 22, 2:00 p.m. in the High School Gym. 

 

 

 

Respectfully 

 

 

Steve Sliva 

Principal 

 

 

 

Brad Russell 

Assistant Principal 

GEORGETOWN -RIDGE FARM HIGH SCHOOL 

 

500 W. MULBERRY Street  

Georgetown, Illinois 61846 

Phone:  217-662-6716 

Fax:  217-662-3404 

 

Steve Sliva, Principal                                                 Brad Russell, Assistant Principal/AD 


